
From: Mills, Penelope <Penelope.Mills@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 24 Jul 2022 05:20:25
To: DMS.Planning@westsuffolk.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: DC/22/0618/RM Land Nw Of Haverhill Anne Sucklings Lane Little Wratting Suffolk
Attachments: 

  

From: Robert Wiltshire <Robert.Wiltshire@suffolk.gov.uk> 
Sent: 22 July 2022 11:07
To: Mills, Penelope <Penelope.Mills@westsuffolk.gov.uk>; Peter Bradfield <Peter.Bradfield@suffolk.gov.uk>
Cc: Richard Cilvert <Richard.Cilvert@suffolk.gov.uk>; Nigel Fernig <Nigel.Fernig@suffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: DC/22/0618/RM Land Nw Of Haverhill Anne Sucklings Lane Little Wratting Suffolk
 
[THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]
Hi Penny
 
The Highway Authority have reviewed the proposed phasing arrangements, we note that 98 dwellings (69 
private houses and 29 associated housing dwellings) in Phase 6 will be occupied before any alternative 
carriageway connection to Ann Suckling Road is available. 
 
We have undertaken a highway review to test this scenario and undertaken sensitivity tests to check these 
results and conclude that Ann Suckling Road and the A143 junction will function within capacity. 
 
We recommend that this is acceptable in highway safety and highway capacity terms.
The information contained in this email or any of its attachments may be privileged or confidential and is 
intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you receive this 
email by mistake, please advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your email software.
 
The Council reserves the right to monitor, record and retain any incoming and outgoing emails for security 
reasons and for monitoring internal compliance with our policy on staff use.  Email monitoring and/or blocking 
software may be used and email content may be read. 
 
For information about what we do with personal data see our privacy notice 
https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/about/privacy-notice/

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/about/privacy-notice/&data=05%7C01%7CPenelope.Mills@westsuffolk.gov.uk%7Cdeddd04cd3fb4cdcdfd808da6bc9e118%7C44abcddb9c114bdfa5b399418b946f11%7C0%7C0%7C637940812054728443%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0=%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OpmIVA5K44vXTIW6C9KPzUip3np3WszM0ktxJ9gcqkE=&reserved=0

